
Smart Uniform Offer 

If you need to stock up on any uniform, nor is the ideal 
time! 

Next week, Smart Uniform are running a 10% off   
jumpers and cardigans offer in store and online. 
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World Book Day Reminder - Thursday 6th March 

For World Book Day this year, our theme will be ‘Wonderful Words!’. We will be asking the children 
to dress up but with a twist – we would like them to come dressed as a word!  

This might be a word like ‘sparkly’, ‘palaeontologist’, or ‘juxtapose’. Below are some ideas to get you 
thinking. We can’t wait to see everyone’s outfits!  

Mrs Meadowcroft 

Many of you may have noticed that we have a new face on the staff team 
here at Castle. Mrs   Meadowcroft joined the team here this week, and 
she has settled in so well due to the wonderful community that we have! 
Mrs Meadowcroft is an experienced teaching assistant, and we feel very 
lucky to have her on our team.  

Mrs Meadowcroft says, “I have loved my first week. Everybody has 
made me feel part of the Castle family. I cannot wait to get to 
know you all even better.” 

Save the date - Science week invite! 

We are looking forward to      
welcoming you into school to take 
part in a classroom based science  
activity with your child/ren on 
Wednesday 12th March.  

This session will take place at 
9:15am - 10:15am. This will give 
plenty of time for you to visit 
more than one classroom if you 
need to.  

This year, the theme of British Science Week is, ‘Change and Adapt’. 



 


